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August 16, 2023 

Dear St. Celestine School Families, 

I want to officially welcome all of you to the 2023/2024 school year!  We are now 
moving forward with the promise of an exciting school year ahead.   

The first day of school is Friday, August 18. We are introducing a fun way to 
celebrate our first day of school! Create a fun Facebook/Instagram post with your child's 
1st day picture and mention St. Celestine School (#stcelestineschool) and earn an out 
of uniform pass for your child! It's a fun way to promote our school and the terrific year 
ahead! 

Hot lunch will not be available until the middle of September. Please be sure to 
send your child to school with a lunch in the meantime. Students should also have a 
non-carbonated beverage such as juice or water. 

Thanks to our amazing Parents Club, the Kona Ice Truck will be here from 3:00 
pm-5:00 pm on August 18. It’s a great way to end the first day of school with a sweet 
treat. 

We enjoyed many successes last school year.  They are our building blocks for a 
wonderful year ahead. The 2023/24 year promises to be one filled with joy, learning and 
love.  Many of the classrooms have spaces available, should you know of any families 
that would be interested in joining the wonderful St. Celestine School community to 
experience the very best Catholic education available. 

Peace and blessings to each of you and your loved ones. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Sheila M. Klich 
Principal  
St. Celestine School 


